
KENNETH A0 SARAI, CGCS 

See you in Half Moon Bay. 

MEETINGS 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
While driving across the Central Valley after 
our Rossmoor meeting (thanks again - Joe and 
staff), I began to appreciate the diversity 
that is peculiar to our Northern California 
region. The soil conditions, E.P.A. regulations, 
water, and our un-seasonal growing season. 
Our facilities range from our famous exclusive 
clubs, lesser known hidden "jewels11, and to 
pitch and putt courses where horse racing is 
first and golf secondary«, 

With that degree of diverseness in mind isn't 
it amazing that we can get together once a 
month to share both common goals and professional 
achievement. 

Our meetings are the bond that ties our Assoc-
iation together. Attend the meetings, participate 
both actively and vocally. Share your input! 

JULY 17 Silverado CC 6c Resort, Napa - Superintendent/Pro Tourn. 
(See enclosed registration form) 

AUGUST 13 Salinas Golf 6c CC, Salinas 

SEPTEMBER 6 Green Hills CC, Millbrae 

OCTOBER Mira Vista Golf 6c CC, El Cerrito 

NOVEMBER 8 Del Rio Golf 6c CC, Modesto 

DECEMBER 6 Rancho Canada, Carmel 
(Annual Christmas Party) 

* REMEMBER, Paul Dias (Palo Alto Muni) is your new program chairman for the 
coming year0 If you want to host a meeting or have an educational pro-
gram of interest, don!t hesitate to contact Paul. ( 4 1 5 ) 3 2 9 - 2 1 0 1 or 
( 4 0 8 ) 2 3 8 - 4 2 1 9 . 


